NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOPIC: FY-2024 CDBG Grant; Proposed Waterline Replacement
Project (in Old Town)

The City of Blanchard will hold a public hearing on the proposed FY-2021 Community
Development Block Grant.

The hearing is scheduled on March 12, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the Blanchard Municipal
Courthouse Meeting Room located at 300 North Main Street Blanchard, OK. The project
will serve the Old Town area. The improvements will be located in Old Town.

The public meeting will provide citizens with information on:

Type of projects for which funding is available.

Identify needs and priorities.

The amount of funds available.

How much of the funding will be for low and moderate income.

A timetable for implementation of proposed program when funded.
Opportunity for comment on proposed activities.

Discussion of proposed budget.
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It is anticipated that the City will make an application to the State of Oklahoma Department
of Commerce for CDBG Grant funds to carry out the proposed activities.

All interested citizens are invited to attend this hearing. The application will be available
from the City Clerk for review at the time of submission.



